
A ugust 31, 1946

Mr. Carl H. Swanson, Director
Division of Public Institutions
410 Globe Building

               St. Paul, 1, MinnesotaAttention: Miss Thomson

 Re:

Dear Mr. Swanson: 

  W e  received your letter regarding
the form "Additional Information at Time of  

 Entering Institution", and we agree with you that 
 this form is no longer necessary. The only report 
on it which we would like to have pertains to 

previous operations and venereal disease, These 
facts are usually presented by letter, or if noted  
after admission, an inquiry is usually made concerning them.

The blank pertaining to pregnant
women is of considerable value and should be 

 Very truly yours, 
 

 E.J. Engberg, M.D. 
 Superi n t e n d e n t  
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